
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "suzanne@hudsonoil.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Release at API:30-015-05379 & 30-015-10302
Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 7:11:00 AM

Good Morning Suzanne,

Our inspector spoke with me this morning and mentioned that the 2 spills for Hudson Oil are at: 30-015-05379 and
30-015-10302. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

 Maria Pruett

Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720

-----Original Message-----
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 2:24 PM
To: 'suzanne@hudsonoil.com' <suzanne@hudsonoil.com>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Release at API:30-015-05379

Good Afternoon Suzanne,

Thank you for speaking with me today.  As mentioned our inspectors found a few spills at one of your locations.
The attached photos are from API:30-015-05379. I will have additional photos from another site shortly.

On August 14, 2018 NMOCD's new Spill Rule and updated C-141 came into effect. There are links below. Please
fill in the C-141 and submit back to OCD.  Let me know if you have any questions or need any assistance.

New Spill Rule: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/documents/NaturalResourcesWildlifeOilandGasReleases.pdf

Updated C-141: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/forms.html

Best Regards,

Maria Pruett

Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
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